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Virtual charter students deserve fair access to the same resources as every other 

public school student. They serve students who needs and learning styles cannot be 

served in the traditional setting. The Student Success Act was meant to support 

students who need it most, yet virtual charter students are excluded. HB 2583 is 

would create a more equitable learning environment for students who attend virtual 

charter schools by opening up funding that could support CTE, internships, and other 

opportunities available at traditional schools.  


